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Members Report:
Kirk Prather has been attending our rehearsals in July. Hopefully he will continue.

Dave Kirby is back.  I am sure our director Sean is thrilled to have both Dave’s back singing tenor.

Dave Troidl has been doing a fine job qualifying on his Barberpole Cat songs. Dave will soon be performing his second repertoire audition for his membership.

Beth Karlin according to her husband Bob his now going through her rehabilitation program on her knee and shoulder, and will soon be singing with the chorus. Beth recently rehearsed with her quartet. We all Beth a speedy recovery.

Guests in July:  Mark Wolf’s guest, Logan (bass) attended our July rehearsal with his mother and two brothers. His mother sang in a quartet during break and thoroughly enjoyed that experience. Hopefully they will all return.

Mark Wolf’s Barberpole Cat Program is going very well. Everyone seems to be enjoying reviewing the polecat songs and performing them in front of the chorus.
GOOD JOB Mark!!!!

ONEgeneration Farmers Market: Unfortunately, we did not have enough people to perform this month. We will try again in August. 

Fall Show: I still have not heard from the Hall of Liberty manager on the availability of that venue for our proposed Fall Show on Saturday November 15,2025?  Update: Today I spoke with the manager of the Hall of Liberty Gina black. The hall will not be available for anyone in the Fall because of permit problems. All events have cancelled. Gina did tell me about another venue in Glendale. It is called the Hall of Crucifixion. It seats 700. Parking is free. They may have a suggested $5.00 donation for all events. I’m going to meet with Gina probably next and walk through the hall. I will take a lot of pictures.

Our Director, Sean Chasworth: Sean and the music team have continued to do a fine job each week preparing us to be better singers and performers for our next sing outs and shows in the absence of Jefferey Bunch, who has been caring for his wife, Sue. We wish both a speedy recovery and return soon.

Good of the Chapter: Good luck to Sean and Ben this month in attending HU in Denver, Co.
 Keep up the fine work you are doing each week.

Ben Marder, Membership VP, Valley harmony Singers 7/16/25
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